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Comments: Comments to July 21, 2015 Draft Forest-Wide Ecological and Socioeconomic Desired Conditions

 

Gentlemen:

 

 

 

I am attaching a copy of Rio Grande Resources Corporation's "Comments to July 21, 2015 Draft Forest-Wide

Ecological and Socioeconomic Desired Conditions."  A hard copy is also being hand delivered today to Mr.

Champ Green, Forest Planner, 2113 Osuna Road, NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico.

 

 

 

 <http://www.modrall.com/>  

 

Jan Valentine

 

Legal Assistant to John Cooney, Stan Harris

 

  and Megan Muirhead

 

Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com <http://www.modrall.com/> 

 

P.O. Box 2168 | Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168

 

500 4th St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102

 

O: 505.848.1800 X 1627 | F: 505.848-9710

 

 

 

--- 

Any U.S. federal tax advice contained herein (including any attachments), unless specifically stated otherwise, is

not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purposes of (i) avoiding penalties under the

Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter

herein. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Modrall, Sperling, Roehl, Harris &amp; Sisk, P.A. THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE

INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS

CONFIDENTIAL, EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW, AND PROTECTED BY THE

ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGE. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or agent responsible

for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,dissemination or

copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error,

please do not read it, delete it from your system without copying it, and notify the sender by reply e-mail or by

calling 505.848.1800 ,so that our address record can be corrected. Thank you. 
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